
ANNOUNCEMENT  

Further to our statement of 8 April 2010 regarding ongoing discussions with respect to 

our preemption right and purchase of the attributable rate of ATTIKAT SA participation 

in ATTIKI ODOS SA and ATTIKA DIODIA SA, we would like to inform you that discussions 

did not come to an agreement but at the same time our interest in acquiring said 

participation  has not become extinct.   

 


